
 

 

 
 

 

Critical Power Division SolarEdge,  

+972.2588.8222     criticalpower.solaredge.com 

Date: June 3rd, 2022 

 
Dear SolarEdge Critical Power customer, 

SolarEdge’s vision and mission is to change the way we power our world and our lives. 

To accelerate the realization of this vision, SolarEdge has decided to direct resources 

for developing innovative solution for the storage segment. 

As part of this transition, SolarEdge Critical Power is sunsetting its UPS portfolio. 

This letter serves as formal End of Life notice of SolarEdge B Family and L Family three 

phase UPS systems as stated in the table below. 

 

Product Family Product Model 

L Family L10US, L15US, L20US, L30US, L40US 

B Family B60US-IB, B120US, B240US 

 

We encourage you to complete any needed purchases of UPS systems, as well as the 

related system accessories as soon as possible. The “last time buy” for systems and 

parts can be made by Aug 31st, 2022.  

We would like to assure you that SolarEdge will maintain all its commitments and will 

continue to support your warranty and endeavor to supply spare parts for as long as 

reasonably possible.  

We will also do our best to help you to maintain your short-term business needs and 

minimize the immediate impact.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

Itai Rosenfeld  

VP General Manager Critical Power Division 

 


